
Sunday, January 26, 2025 
10:40 a.m. 

Rev. Nathan Brooks, Pastor 
 

 
 
Prelude   
 

Welcome/Announcements/Lord’s Prayer Deacon Jeff Coffin 
 
Hymns “I Sing the Mighty Power of God” #128 
 “Awesome Power” #150 
 “Nothing but the Blood” #337 
 
Offering 
 

Doxology  #815 
 

Morning Prayer 
 

Special Music “Shepherd’s Psalm” Sanctuary Choir 
 
Scripture  Romans 3:21-26 
  
Message “Freely by Grace” Pastor Nathan 
 
Closing Hymn  “Amazing Grace” #343 
 

Benediction    
 

Postlude   
 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Prayer Request Cards 
If you have a request for which you would like prayer during worship, 

please fill out a Prayer Request Card and give it to one of the Deacons, or 
Pastor Nathan. They can also be placed in the offering plate. Cards are in 

the pew backs and on the table in the Narthex. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 



This Week @ FBC 
Today 9:30 a.m. ..................................................... Sunday School 
January 26 10:40 a.m. ................................................ Morning Worship 
 
Monday 7:00 p.m. ...................................................... Choir Practice 
January 27  

 
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. ......................................... Cottage Prayer Group 
January 28 6:30 p.m. ................................................. Trustee Meeting 
 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. .......................................................... Bible Study 

January 29 10:30 a.m. ....................................... Community Fellowship 
 
Saturday 9:00 a.m. ..................................................... Hoops for Him 
February 1  
 
Sunday 9:30 a.m. ..................................................... Sunday School 
February 2 10:40 a.m. ................................................ Morning Worship 
 4:00 p.m. .............................................. Backyard Kids Club 
  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 Birthdays this Week 

January 26: Jennifer Moody and Lizzy Terrell 
January 31: Kevin Flinn 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Its Annual Report Time 

Please have your committee's report ready to turn in by Friday, February 
21st to John Bailey electronically with a copy to Heather so she can 

consolidate them into our report format. Thank you!☺ 

 
Children's Program: Backyard Kids Club February 2 

Our once-a-month children’s program will be next Sunday, February 2 
from 4-6pm. Future dates include: March 2, April 6, and May 4. We are 
seeking teen and adult helpers to mingle with a PreK-1st grade group or 

2nd-6th grade group. Please let Tasha Hudson know if you can help.   

 



Hoops for Him 2025 
The 2025 Hoops for Him Season began yesterday, 
January 25th and will run each Saturday through 

March 15th.  Any child aged 4 through the 6th grade 
may participate in this program that teaches basic 

basketball skills along with our love of Christ.  Online 
Registrations are available via our Facebook page or 
scan the QR code.  Contact Eric Moody at 812-227-
0700 if you are willing to help out during the season.  Volunteers are 

needed to coach and lead devotions each Saturday. 
 

2025 Non-Pictorial Directory & Prayer Guide 
We are currently in the process of updating our Non-Pictorial Directory & 
Prayer Guide.  The goal is to have the non-pictorial directory ready in the 
first quarter of the year. There are two guides in circulation for updates, 
one making its way through Sunday School classes and the other on the 

table in the Narthex. Please check your information and make 
corrections in red ink. If you would like to be added, you can also add 

your information.  If it appears correct, please put a red check mark next 
to your information.  Thank you. ☺ 

 

A Look at Last Week 
(On-line giving is available here: Tithe.ly or at www.fbcbloom.org) 

 

Last Week’s Giving  
General Fund ................................................................ $3,955.13 
Food Pantry .................................................................. $1,235.00 
 
Year to Date Giving 
Income (undesignated giving) .................................... $13,647.13 
Budget Requirements ................................................. $16,554.99 
Net Income vs. Budget ................................................ -$2,907.86 
 
    Online giving can be found here:  
 

 

 

  



 
26 January 2025 



Luncheon & FBC Trio Songfest Sunday, 
February 16 

On February 16, immediately after worship, there 
will be a soup and sandwich luncheon in the 

Fellowship Hall. Following lunch, at 1:30 p.m., there 
will be a concert in the sanctuary by The Trio. 

 
We need volunteers to provide food for the luncheon. If you can provide 

a crockpot of soup, call or text Cheri Graf 812-227-0117, 2 dozen 
sandwiches call or text Debra Hudson 812-384-2805, 2 dozen cookies call 
or text Betty Miller 812-227-1407. Bring all donations to the Fellowship 
Hall on Sunday morning. There is a sign-up list on the library counter, so 
that we can get a general idea of how many people to expect. Looking 

forward to seeing everyone for a time of fellowship. 

 
Special Music Sign-up 

You are encouraged to share your talents with music that adds to 
meaningful worship on Sunday mornings. You can go to this website 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4BA8A82DA7F94-54160525-
special or scan the QR code to sign up. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Temporary Church Office Hours 

Church office hours will be changing beginning the week of February 3 
through April 25. The hours will change to: 

 
       Tuesday & Thursday        9:00 am – 12:00 pm and 1:00 – 4:00 pm 
       Wednesday                       1:00 – 4:00 pm 
       Friday                                 9:00 am – 12:00 pm and 1:00 – 3:00 pm 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4BA8A82DA7F94-54160525-special
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4BA8A82DA7F94-54160525-special


A Note from the Blessing Box Ministry 
Our Blessing Box Ministry continues to meet the needs of those families 
and individuals going through difficult times. We restock the box several 

times a week with hygiene and cleaning supplies. These are items not 
available in our food pantry. This ministry is only made possible due to 
the support of our church family. We are looking forward to blessing 
many others in 2025 due to your generosity. Any questions, please 

contact Steve or Cheri Graf. 
 

Indian Creek Summer Camp 2025 
Registration is open to register for Indian Creek Baptist Camp. Register at 
https://campindiancreek.com. FBC will pay half of the registration fee for 

each camper from this church, but please let the church secretary, 
Heather Malone, know that your registration has been accepted.  If you 
need assistance with the remaining funds, please contact Pastor Nathan, 

one of the Deacons, or Heather in the church office to see about a 
scholarship.  Questions may be directed to the camp by 

email: indiancreek@abc-indiana.org. 
 

https://campindiancreek.com/
mailto:indiancreek@abc-indiana.org

